
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Wild Dog Control Program 

 

Council wishes to advise that a Shire funded 1080 
Wild Dog Control Baiting Program is scheduled to 

be undertaken throughout the Quilpie Shire 
between  

Tuesday 5th June 2018 and 

Saturday 30th June 2018 

If you wish to participate in the Program or would 
like further information in relation to the 

Program, please contact Council’s Customer 
Service Centre on (07) 4656 0500. 

 

1 June 2018 

Dave Burges (07) 4656 0500 

Chief Executive Officer www.quilpie.qld.gov.au 



 


